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Media Release: Ultima Football Netball Club Application 
 
 

*For immediate distribution*  
 

The Central Rivers Board can confirm that an application has been received from the Ultima 
Football Netball Club affiliated with the Golden Rivers Football Netball League to seek a 
transfer consistent with the AFL Victoria State Regulations to the Central Murray Football 

Netball League for season 2026. 

Acknowledging the application from Ultima FNC has come through, the Central Rivers Board 
will now review the application and follow the defined process as outlined in Section 4.3 of the 

AFL Victoria Community Affiliate Regulations. 

*Ends* 

 
Please contact Jessie Chester (Leagues’ Manager) 

Email: jessie.chester@aflcentralvic.com.au 
 
 


